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Inquiry into the efficient costs and tariffs for water  
 
FINAL REPORT DELIVERED TO THE TREASURER 

The Economic Regulation Authority (ERA) delivered its final report for its inquiry into the efficient 
costs and tariffs for the three government-owned water utilities to Treasurer Ben Wyatt on 10 
November 2017.    

The final report includes 32 recommendations, and incorporates findings from an extensive 
consultation process, including submissions received in response to an issues paper and draft 
report. 

The ERA will publish the final report on its website after the Treasurer has tabled it in Parliament. 

The ERA will not comment on the findings of the final report until this time.  
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Media Enquiries 
Sinéad Mangan 
Work: 08 6557 7912 
Mobile: 0428 859 826 
Email: communications@erawa.com.au 
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